
        Booking Information 

         
 

 

The conference will be taking place from Friday 26th - Saturday 27th October 2018, Lord willing, 
at Rowardennan Lodge, Loch Lomond, with Rev. Kenneth Stewart as speaker. Rowardennan is 
about an hour’s drive from Glasgow, sitting at the foot of Ben Lomond (G63 OAR). 
 
There will be three addresses over the weekend, followed by a Q&A with our speaker. In between 
the addresses there will be free time – providing the opportunity to relax and explore the local 

area as we share fellowship with one another.  All meals will be provided and there will be plenty 
to do for any children you may bring along. See the ‘Draft Schedule’ for a rough outline of what 
will be taking place and when. 
 
The accommodation largely consists of bunk rooms but there are a small number of twin, double 
and triple rooms that may be suitable for families who would like to stay for the weekend. The 
Lodge does have a limited capacity so please book your place as soon as possible.  
 
There is an option available, at no additional cost, to remain at Rowardennan for the Saturday 
night - providing more time for fellowship and discussion. We would then leave for worship in 
Glasgow on the Lord’s Day. Accommodation can be provided in Glasgow to those who require it 
with a view to leaving for home on the Monday. We request, however, that those from outwith 
the Glasgow area not waiting until the Monday travel home on the Saturday evening.  
 
The cost for the whole conference will be £40 per head and £20 per head for the Saturday only. 
Children under the age of 12 go free. To book your place, please download the ‘Booking Form’ 
file, fill it in and email it to rpcsglasgow@gmail.com.  
 
Any problems or queries, please get in touch via email and we’ll respond as quickly as possible.  
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